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Monique Lister
Regulatory Authority
1st Floor, Craig Appin House
8 Wesley Street
Hamilton, Bermuda 	10 October 2018

Subject: Response to Consultation Document: Comments on IRP Bulk Generation Proposals

Dear Ms Lister,

I am writing to submit a response to the Regulatory Authority of Bermuda’s consultation on IRP Bulk Generation Proposals.

I support the Bermuda Better Energy Plan submitted by BE Solar, as this plan:

· Is the most consistent with the purposes of the Electricity Act and ministerial directions for the least-cost provision of reliable electricity. The plan provides clear and convincing evidence that renewable energy can deliver a substantial reduction in carbon emissions while stabilising energy costs through clean renewable energy.
· Uses technology that is in commercial use in other jurisdictions.
· Has been developed using detailed and transparent assumptions and methodologies.
· Please add your own personal reasons for supporting the Bermuda Better Energy Plan here….

Thank you for your time in reviewing my response, I look forward to learning of the final outcome of the IRP consultation process.

Yours sincerely,
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